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Under-Secretary Sous-secrétaire

The Right Honourable Joe Clark
Secretary of State
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Ottawa, Ontario
K1A OG2

Dear Mr. Clark:

1

I have the honour to submit for your consideration the
Department's latest annual report.

It is submitted in accordance with the provisions of
the Department of External Affairs Act which requires that
reports of the Department be submitted on a fiscal year basis.
This report, therefore, covers the period from April 1, 1989 to
March 31, 1990.

It is my pleasure to add that the Overview section of
the Report has been recorded onto audio cassette and will be
available to the visually-impaired.

Yours sincerely,

125 promenade Sussex Drive
Ottawa, K1 A OG2


